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To:     

  

Robert G. Rivera, Chairman  
Cindy Fields, Commissioner  
Mark A. Franz, Commissioner  
Clark E. Smith, Commissioner  
Jamey Steen, Commissioner  

From:   

  

William “Trace” Smith III, Chairman of the Bingo Advisory Committee  

Date:    

  

Tuesday, February 6, 2024  

Re:   Item III. Report by the Bingo Advisory Committee (BAC) Chairman; 
possible discussion and/or action on the BAC’s activities, including removal 
and appointment of committee members.  

  
  
Additional information may be provided at the commission meeting.  




